
 

 

 

 
 

 

Moorlands Primary School 
Winchester Road, 
West Bromwich. 

 
B71 2NZ 

Phone: 0121 556 0352 

Dear Parents and carers, 

At Moorlands Primary School, we are excited to be part of a new initiative called "Start 

Small, Dream Big," developing careers related learning in primary schools, which we believe 

will be an invaluable learning experience for our pupils. We are asking for your support and 

would like to invite you to participate by coming into school to talk to our pupils about your 

career. 

Here are a few reasons why we believe your involvement would be beneficial to our pupils: 

Real-World Learning: When pupils have the opportunity to learn from professionals, it helps 

them understand how the skills and knowledge they acquire in school are applied in the real 

world. 

Career Exploration: Your visit can spark curiosity and inspire our pupils to explore different 

career paths, motivating them to set and achieve their own goals. 

Motivation and Inspiration: Hearing about your journey, challenges, and successes can be 

highly motivating for our pupils, encouraging them to work hard and aim high in their 

studies and future careers. 

Community Building: This initiative strengthens the bond between the school and our 

parent community, fostering a sense of unity and collaboration. 

You could participate in any of the following ways: 

 Prepare a brief presentation or talk about your career. 

 Take part in a curriculum project.  

 Come in and talk in an assembly. 

  Take part in a speed networking event. 

 Take part in guess my job activity. 

 Take part in a panel Q&A with pupils. 

If you are interested in supporting our careers related learning in school, we kindly ask you 

to complete one of the participation forms. These will be located in the school hall during 

our parent evenings this week.  There will be some Year 5 pupils there to hand them to 

you and to collect the completed forms. 



 

 

 

 
 

We appreciate your support - your involvement can make a significant impact on our pupils' 

education. We are keen to work together to make this initiative a success. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs J. Capella 

Careers Related Learning Lead Teacher 

 

 


